
 
October 10, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern: 

This is in response to a letter sent to various TV stations by a third party 

organization about an ad “Sex Change Operations” that House Freedom Action is 

currently airing. 

Thank you for the opportunity to address this flimsy attempt at pulling what is 

clearly a very effective ad.  We note that this letter came from an outside 

committee and not the candidate or a committee representing the candidate. 

Janelle Stelson is endorsed by the very radical Human Rights Campaign that also 

endorses Kamala Harris, as does Stelson.  Endorsement for the “trans agenda” is 

a key part of their campaigns. 

 

Both support taxpayer-funded sex change operations for prisoners, illegal aliens  
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and even children.  In fact, President Trump is running an ad on these same 

stations right now on this exact same topic.  Janelle Stelson has not said she 

disagrees with her runningmate’s stand in favor of taxpayer-funded sex change 

operations on prisoners, illegal aliens and young children, because she agrees 

with it. 

 

In addition, a number of organizations (including but not limited to the Human 

Rights Campaign and Planned Parenthood), strongly endorse these sex change 

operations. 
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Here’s where they explicitly say they endorse sex-change operations on children. 

 

Perhaps Ms. Stelson was endorsed by this group (and prominently highlighted on 

their website) despite disagreeing with HRC on this issue.   

We are calling on Ms. Stelson to make her questionnaire public so people can 

know where she stands on this important issue and whether she’s attempting to 

hide her very radical and extreme support of taxpayer-funded sex-change 

operations in an attempt to take an ad exposing her support for this sick ideology 

off the air. 

 

Planned Parenthood, which has also endorsed Ms. Stelson, proudly offers these 
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services to children (who else are “puberty blockers” for?). 

 

 

It’s clear Ms. Stelson supports sex change operations on children because 

groups that make this a top priority have endorsed her candidacy.   

Stelson also supports the Equality Act (a top HRC legislative priority).  This 

legislation would extend provisions of the 1964 Civil Rights Act to so-called 

transgenders and that would permit prisoners and illegal aliens to receive the  
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same health care as anyone else, including sex-change operations. 

We stand by our ad and will continue to make this claim in subsequent ads.  Ms. 

Stelson needs to release her Human Rights Campaign Fund and Planned 

Parenthood questionnaires in order to clear up what her views on these topics 

actually are. 

But we doubt that will happen and intend to continue talking about Ms. Stelson’s 

radical, extreme and dangerous woke views on the issues through Election Day. 

Thank you for the opportunity to address this matter. 

      

       Sincerely, 

 
       Allison Weisenberger 
       Political Director 
 
 

 

cc: Derek Ross, Esq. – Elections LLC. 

 

 


